Subject: Re: Dropping observations
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Fri, 07 Oct 2016 11:38:47 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum:

Quote:Yes, that's valid. But if you are using the KR file, which contains most of the child-level
variables, that file is already limited to children born in the past five years (both alive and dead), so
you don't need to do anything.
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